Goal 2019 - 75% of RCSS students will be at or above grade level proficiency

Weekly BulletinFor the week of (November 5th – 9th)

Enlighten students, Empower families, Enrich the future. Experience the dale!

Refinement of our success, will lead us to greater successes.

Week A

Monday 11/5 3rd Grade Student led Conferences 8-9am

Leadership 3-4pm

Tuesday 11/6 Workday - No School due to Elections

Wednesday 11/7 Student Council until 3:45

Thursday 11/8 EBOB until 3:15

Report Cards go home

Student Led Conferences (Kinder, 1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th)

Friday 11/9 USA Spirit Day - Dress in Red, White, and Blue



- 1. Report cards will go home at the end of your student led conference. If you are unable to make your student led conference, please let the teacher know so they can find an adult to sit and hear the growth that was made.
- 2. If you would like to volunteer to be an extra adult who would sit and listen to a child's growth, please let you teacher know. We have student led conferences going on all day so we could use help during times your child is not leading their conference.
- 3. **PTO** will be sending home a flyer for pre-sale Fall Festival tickets on Monday. This year you will need tickets for the cakewalk, fairy hair, sand art, tattoos, Slime, Colored hair, and a hayride. This year they will have inflatables and a gaming truck. These will have bracelets for each or you can bundle and save money. All food will be cash this year.

Goal 2019 - 75% of RCSS students will be at or above grade level proficiency

- 4. If you owe a business or know someone who does, please consider donating or asking for a donation to our silent auction. The PTO does not do candy, wrapping paper, magazine, or chocolate sales because this is their main fundraiser. Since they do not do those kind of fundraiser, they need all the help they can get with donations to the silent auction. If you have something, please drop it off at the main office.
- 5. Each year for the silent auction, each grade creates a themed basket from donations from parents. Here is a list of each grade and the theme for their basket this year.

■ Functional Skills: Coffee/Chocolate basket,

Kindergarten: Lego basket1st grade: gift card basket2nd grade: Instant Pot

■ 3rd grade/Pre-K: Family Fun Night/movie night

4th grade: Nerf and sleepover5th grade: Lottery Basket

6. The county has agreed to install 14 additional cameras at the dale in an effort otto improve safety and security. Once the cameras are installed, we will have increased visibility all over campus. We are very grateful for the cameras and for the county deciding to make the dale a safer place.

School Procedures

Visitors:

We are excited to see you when you come to visit! We know the students enjoy seeing their families come to school whether to eat lunch, share a snack or activity with the class, or to volunteer. Parents are not permitted to go into a child's classroom and observe. This causes a disruption in the learning environment. Upon your arrival, please report to the school office. For the safety of our students, all visitors are required to sign in on the Visitors' Sign-In sheet and receive a visitor's badge. Please note that no unauthorized person is allowed to go to the classroom without permission or a visitor's badge from the office. Anyone who does not have a badge will be sent back to the office by the teacher or other school personnel.

Goal 2019 - 75% of RCSS students will be at or above grade level proficiency

Good Evening,

Here's what's happening at the dale this week.

On Monday, the Leadership Team will meet after school. 3rd grade will have their student led conferences on Monday starting at 8am. This is different from the rest of the school because of teacher trainings.

There will be no school on Tuesday because many of the Randolph County schools are polling sites.

Student Council will meet after school on Wednesday until 3:45.

Thursday we will have our school wide student led conferences. Teachers have sent home invitations with times and will send reminders on Monday. We look forward to seeing everyone on Thursday to celebrate with your child their learning and goals for the year. EBOB will also stay after school until 3:15.

Our Annual Fall Festival will be on November 17th from 10-2pm. The PTO is in need of donations for the Fall Festival. They need silent auction items, cakes for the cake walk, and items for the grade level themed baskets. Please contact the school or your grade parent for more details or to donate. Since they do not have children sell chocolate, candy, wrapping paper, fruit, or other stuff, they ask that you try to help out with the community event and donate what you can.

The email version of this message has additional information about the Fall Festival and school procedures. It will also be on the dale's homepage under Parent Weekly Bulletin.

Thank you and I hope you have a great week.